
 

Based on feedback from our communication survey, we are launching a half            
termly bulletin to ensure that key information and changes are provided in a 
timely manner on the first day back at school after half term breaks. We hope 
that you find this useful and informative.  

Covid-19 Guidance Changes 

Asymptomatic Testing  

This guidance has now been removed, and it is now not advised for staff and  
children to undertake twice-weekly asymptomatic testing. In the event of an 
‘outbreak’ we may be asked to begin testing again within a class, key stage or  
particular group. 

Positive Cases and Self Isolation 

Self isolation is no longer a legal requirement. However, we are advising that if 
children/staff do test positive, either from a LFT or PCR, that they follow the 
guidance to stay at home for 5 days and have 2 negative tests on day 6 and 7  
before returning to school.  

Control Measures in School 

1. Ensure good hygiene for everyone.  

2. Maintain appropriate cleaning regimes.  

3. Keep occupied spaces well ventilated.  

4. Follow public health advice on testing, self-isolation and managing confirmed 
cases of COVID-19. 

PE Days for Spring 2  

We ask that children continue to wear their PE kit to school during in-school 
sports lessons and for extracurricular sports clubs.  

For all classes, PE lessons for this half term will take place on a Thursday and 
Friday. 

 



Enrichment Clubs Spring 2  

Our Spring 2 enrichments clubs will begin from next week with the letter            
being sent out tomorrow at 6:00pm. Based on feedback, places will be                  
allocated and prioritised under the following criteria; these will be limited to 
1 enrichment club per child: 

 (1st) Parents who completed the form for their child to attend an               
enrichment club in Spring 1 but were unsuccessful  

 (2nd) Children who have not attended an enrichment club this academic 
year  

 (3rd) Children who did not attend an enrichment club in Spring 1.  

 (4th) First come, first serve basis 

 

World Book Day - Thursday 3rd March 

We are incredibly excited that the author of the Tigerpolis series, Richard                  
Dikstra, will be opening World Book Day with a day of activities that will be                  
delivered to reflect the important message behind Dikstra’s writing: animal 
conservation. The Tigerpolis series is about a family of vegetarian tigers            
battling to save the world, and is based on Dikstra’s own experiences of tiger 
conservation in India. We will be reading excerpts from his books in the week 
leading up to World Book Day, and also listening to the podcasts, which                           
include extracts and fun and informative discussions about animal                              
conservation, on FunKids digital radio. 

 

 

Y6 SATS 

With the upcoming registration period for Y6 SATS assessments coming 
up, it can now be assumed that these will take place this year. Alongside re-
vision sessions during class time, we are eager for all our year six children 
to attend our afterschool ‘booster sessions’ that will be taking place every 
Monday and Tuesday from 3:10pm - 4:00pm from the week beginning 28th 
February until SATS week (Monday 9th May - Thursday 12th May). Also, 
Wednesday morning intervention sessions for all Y6 children will take place 
at 8:40am -please ensure children arrive promptly in the mornings for 
these. Sessions will be based around looking at past paper questions with 
plenty of squash and  biscuits to enjoy! Please register your child’s                         
attendance by completing the form below and make the school aware if any 
special arrangements are required to secure their attendance.  

Click Here 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=dY85Aa4vAk6ZJoMu7AMgNjxX7iAmQChIs-nSybFhnwFUMjlITFJUWkRGNDBSVjA2V1RVREhVTUQ3VC4u


We are also thrilled to be able to offer you the opportunity to order a signed 
copy/copies of a book or books from the Tigerpolis series. We are confident 
that the children’s imagination and desire to learn more about Tigerpolis and 
the important message will be  ignited after World Book Day. 

Please click here to access the order form to order a signed copy.  

You are under no obligation to purchase the book, but if you do, please com-
plete the form  and make your payment via your parent pay account. 

Children should come to school dressed for the outdoors with the option 
of linking their outfit to their favourite book character.  

 

World Book Day - Thursday 3rd March 

Book Sale & Refreshments 

The school will be holding a book sale on World Book Day during pick up at 
3:10pm in the school playground with all proceeds going towards purchasing 
new books for the school library. All children should be collected from the 
main school playground on this afternoon. There will also be hot chocolate and 
other refreshments available to purchase.  

 

Ladock School Hoodies – Year 6 

We are delighted to announce that the school PTFA will again be covering the 
cost of a leaver's hoodie for each child in Year 6.  

Unlike last year, these will be delivered to school and will be given to the  
children to wear which can replace their school jumpers for the remainder of 
the academic year.  

We will subsidise the full cost of one hoodie per Year 6 child. Additional 
hoodies can be purchased for £13.75 for a child size, £15.75 for an adult 
size. Children can have different colours and sizes, and the design is like this 
(obviously it will be 22 not 16!): 

 

 

 

Please complete the form by clicking 
here to indicate your preferences. 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=dY85Aa4vAk6ZJoMu7AMgNsoZAh65wZ9BmyqFDGjrVLNUN1Q4RlBEMUdMMzVTMzg3WEhZSEpZQVNVUy4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=dY85Aa4vAk6ZJoMu7AMgNsoZAh65wZ9BmyqFDGjrVLNUN1Q4RlBEMUdMMzVTMzg3WEhZSEpZQVNVUy4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=dY85Aa4vAk6ZJoMu7AMgNjxX7iAmQChIs-nSybFhnwFUME9KUVNDRzM4WVo1NzFWOUo5VjJSUTNMTy4u


Butterflies - Tangled Feet Production - Friday 4th March 

We are delighted to announce that this Friday the whole school will be  
watching a theatre performance titled ’Butterflies’ in the village hall linked to 
our PSHE and Personal Development aims. Also, children in Keyne class will 
take part in a workshop based on the performance.  

__________________________________________________________ 

“I’ve got that funny feeling again… it’s a good thing right?” 

Three friends embark on an exciting adventure to chase 
their butterflies away.  They cross new seas to unchartered lands, on a              
journey filled with discovery.   The only trouble is they're are all a 
bit worried about it.  

During their voyage the group ride the waves, battle the storms and face 
their fears, before reaching dry land braver than ever before. 

Join our intrepid characters as they step into the unknown in an uplifting tale 
of friendship, courage and facing your fears,  told using innovative staging,  
breath-taking physicality, touching humour and a specially commissioned               
musical score. 

__________________________________________________________ 

 

 

 

You can see the video trailer of the production here.  

 

Ash Wednesday Service - Father Joachim - Wednesday 2nd March 

Father Joachim will lead our Ash Wednesday collective worship this             
Wednesday at 1:00pm with parents welcome to attend at Ladock church. We 
are eager to help as a school and community to the tragedies occurring in 
Ukraine through donations to the worldwide humanitarian charity - The Red 
Cross. Donations to this charity are available through ParentPay.   

 

https://tangledfeet.com/productions/31-butterflies


 



Spring 2 Topic 

Cuby Class 



Spring 2 Topic 

Keyne Class 



Spring 2 Topic 

Keyne Class 



Spring 2 Topic 

Ladoca Class 



Spring 2 Topic 

Ladoca Class 

Spring 2 Topic 

Blaise Class - Termly Topic 



Spring 2 Topic 

Blaise Class - Termly Topic 


